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SUMMARY
Requires insurers contracting with Public Employees' Benefit Board and Oregon Educators Benefit
Board and coordinated care organizations contracting with Oregon Health Authority to enter into
voluntary agreement with authority to take steps to achieve target percentage of all payments to
providers being made using value-based payment methods.
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